Communication to CI User  Organisations or Individuals

One of our publications by the National Cochlear Implant Users Association (NCIUA) is a Booklet of Implant User Experiences in which volunteers spell out their experiences in losing their hearing, having an implant and , importantly, how it has changed their lives . These booklets are distributed to all the implant centres around the UK so that potential candidates and families can read of other people’s experiences and learn about implants and gain confidence in having one themselves.
We are preparing to publish a new edition and are seeking fresh volunteers of their experiences for this publication. We would welcome your stories , together with a photograph, sufficient in length to fill a sheet of A4 paper or more. We would reserve the right to edit your submission and even perhaps not use it subject to the number of such stories that we may receive. 
Please don’t be concerned about your presentation or expressions; just write as you would speak about these matters. We will have the work professionally edited.
Please send your stories and photograph by email to – experiences@nciua.org.uk
or write to NCIUA Secretary, 11 Hamilton Close, Bicester, Oxfordshire, OX26 2HX
We do hope that you can help us in this mission and look forward to ‘hearing’ from you.
Sincerely
Richard Byrnes
Webmaster
On behalf of NCIUA Executive Committee 
